
 
 

Weisenburg 
 
A press release from USM reports that  
 

University of Southern Mississippi Provost Denis Wiesenburg will 
return to the faculty in the Department of Marine Science, effective 
July 1, 2015. 
  
“Late yesterday, Provost Wiesenburg shared with me his intention to 
resign from his position as Provost and Vice President for Academic 
Affairs,” University President Rodney D. Bennett said. “He also 
indicated his desire to return to our faculty as a tenured professor of 
Marine Science.” 

 
One of many reports about Provost Denis Weisenburg follows. Others are easily 
Googled™on usmnews.net. 
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